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Each time we encounter a suffering person, we 
encounter Jesus in disguise. The Catholic Relief 
Services Collection (CRSC) funds six Catholic 
agencies that serve the disguised Jesus in our 
suffering brothers and sisters around the world. 
His disguise might be that of those suffering from 
natural disaster, those displaced by violence or war, 
or those migrants searching for a better life. Your 
support of this collection is an opportunity to help 
Jesus in disguise. 

In the developing world, it is often hard for 
families to support themselves and their children. 
Sophie, a widow working in a village in Burkina 
Faso, was struggling to feed her family and pay for 
schooling for her children. Thanks to the help 
of Catholic Relief Services, one of the CRSC-
supported organizations, her village was able to set 
up a Savings and Internal Lending Community 
(SILC). Through the SILC, members contribute 
what they can afford, allowing them to pool their 
resources and save collectively. Members can then 
borrow money to meet pressing needs or develop 
business opportunities. Through the SILC, Sophie 
was able to take out a $200 loan to cover startup 
costs for her own canteen, a sum that would be 
nearly impossible for her to save. Her canteen has 
been very successful and began to pay off in only 
six months. Her community has benefited too, as 
she has been able to hire three assistants to work 
with her. Without the SILC and the work of CRS, 
it would have been nearly impossible for her, and 
others like her, to create a sustainable life for her 
and her family.

The BIA Pro Bono Project, a part of the Catholic 
Legal Immigration Network, Inc. (CLINIC) uses 
funds from the CRSC to provide support and legal 
representation to immigrants facing the Board of 
Immigration Appeals (BIA). Pedro entered the 

United States to provide a better life for his family 
and to flee violence and persecution. He entered 
the United States without inspection, but nearly 
20 years later, Pedro was taken to an immigration 
detention facility away from his wife and three 
children while the BIA decided whether he could 
stay in the country. Thanks to the BIA Pro Bono 
Project, law students discovered that he had 
never been considered for Temporary Protected 
Status, and local legal counsel represented him. 
This counsel helped determine that he was in 
fact eligible for this legal status. After a year in a 
detention facility, separated from his family, Pedro 
was able to return home.

WITH YOUR DONATIONS  
Feed Jesus’ hunger in suffering refugees . . . through 
the USCCB Department of Migration and 
Refugee Services (MRS).

Give water to quench Jesus’ thirst in the people of 
Bolivia and Ethiopia . . . through the humanitarian 
work of Catholic Relief Services (CRS).

Offer legal assistance to Jesus in struggling 
immigrants . . . through the Catholic Legal 
Immigration Network, Inc. (CLINIC).

Reach out to comfort Jesus’ loneliness in isolated 
workers . . . through the pastoral work of the 
USCCB Secretariat of Cultural Diversity in 
the Church.

Advocate on behalf of Jesus in the poor and 
abandoned . . . through the public policy work of 
the USCCB Department of Justice, Peace and 
Human Development.

Send aid to Jesus in the victims of natural disasters 
. . . through the Holy Father’s Relief Fund.

“Amen, I say to you, whatever you did  
for one of these least brothers 

of mine, you did for me.” (mt 25:40)
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